
 

 

 

 

January 10, 2022 

 

To: Our Valued Customers   
 

 

RE:   New List Price for Import Joint Restraints and New Multipliers for Import Fittings, Accessories & Fab 

Products- Effective January 31, 2022 

 

 

 

Due to the continued and sustained increase in global supply costs, we are implementing the following increases effective 

January 31, 2022. 

  

1- New List Price for Import Joint Restraint Products- The new List Price will be labeled IMP-JRPL-22.01 and 

will be posted on our website at www.StarPipeProducts.com on or before January 21, 2022. Multipliers will 

remain unchanged against the new List Price. 

 

2- New Multipliers for Import Fittings, Accessories and Fabrication Products- We will have an approximate 

multiplier increase of 5% against the current List Prices labeled and posted on our website as IMP-UPL-21.03. 

Applicable multiplier letters for the respective areas will be sent this week. 

 

Confirmed Purchase orders received by January 28, 2022, with no shipping restrictions will not be repriced. All existing 

quotes and Annual Municipal Bid Contracts will be honored up to the expiration date on the quote. 

 

We remain committed to earning your business. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason O'Nan, Vice President 

Star® Pipe Products 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.starpipeproducts.com/

